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From: Paula Ann Savage >  
Sent: 17 October 2021 10:15 
To: Energy Infrastructure Planning  
Subject: Re: Aquind interconnector 
 
Dear Kwasi Kwarteng  
I thought you should read this article in today’s paper.   
It highlights how our neighbours across the channel feel about the Aquind project.  

Yours sincerely  
Paula Savage  
 
On Friday, October 15, 2021, Energy Infrastructure Planning <beiseip@beis.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Ms Savage, 

  

Thank you for your email of 14 October addressed to the Secretary of State concerning the Aquind interconnector. 
I can confirm that we have read and noted the contents of your email. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

BEIS EIP  
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